LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, All! October is getting to be a pretty cool month, isn’t it? And in more ways than one, besides! Obviously, the climate is starting to be any librarian’s favorite; book-and-fireside weather. But also, there are one hundred, three notable author birthdays this month! Without taking the entirety of the Addison Post to list them all, some of the most notable this week are Thomas Wolfe (Oct. 3, You Can’t Go Home Again,) James Herriot (Oct. 3 All Things Great and Small,) and Anne Rice (Oct. 4, Interview with a Vampire.)
     Speaking of vampires (Thanks, Anne Rice!) Our coloring contest is now in full swing. There’s no charge to enter, and everyone is welcome to participate. Stop in for your page whenever we’re open. We have a variety of pages to choose from, in varying levels of difficulty. Completed entries will be posted on the window, so everyone can vote on their favorites. Please have your completed entry returned by October 25 so we can all see them. Judging will be October 28, with many prizes to choose from!
     Even though STLS will be closed on October 14 for Columbus . . . I mean, Indigenous Peoples Day, we will still be here! Our next board meeting will be held on October 21 in the Reading Center at 6:30pm and is open to the public, as usual. The October Mystery Meal will be held on October 24 at noon, in the Community of Christ Church fellowship hall. Everyone is welcome!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club is still on hiatus due to good weather. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
